Budget Motion
February 12, 2024 
SEAC Meeting
David Lepofsky, SEAC Chair brought forward the motion.
SEAC recommends to the TDSB trustees that the forthcoming TDSB budget should ensure that there are no cuts to services, supports, learning opportunities or resources for students with special education needs. Those students require an increase to the services, supports and staffing provided for them.”
Leo Lagnada moved the motion
Nora Green seconded the motion
The motion passed.


